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: Copy of letter No. 36/2/78:5 GS 1, dated the 17th September, 1979 from the Chief Secretary to
Government, Haryana to all Heads of Departments, ete. ete. :

‘Subject :—Transfer Policy.

I am directed to invite reference to Haryana Government circlar letter of enven number
dated the 20th April, 1979 onthe subject noted above and to say that, as stated therein, the instruc-
tions contained in the circular letter of+even number dated the Sth April, 1979 would continue to be
applicable in so far as general transfers/midterm transfers during the year 1979-80 are concerned,
except that the Food & Supplies Department and the Industrial Truining  Department will complete
“heir transfers by the 15th July, 1979 and the 30th September, 1979 respectively. It has been noticed
that sometimes there is a tendency to violate the instructions and it has therefore, bzen felt that these
should be reiterated for meticulous compliance. I am, therefore, to request that the instructions
relating to transfer policy referred to above should be followed strictly during the year 1979-80.

2. Attention is‘also invited to the instructions contain-d in the Haryana Government circular
letter No. 36/6/79-5GS-1; dated the 31st August, 1979, vide which . transfers of certain categories of
Governmeut employees have been banned from the lst September, 1979 to the 3lst December, 1979
on account of General Electionsto Lok Sabha, 1979. These should also be kept in view while processing
the cases of postings and transfers of government employees.

Yours faithfully,

Sd/-

Under Secretary General Administration,
for Chief Secretary to Government, Haryana.
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